
 

Welcome to French Immersion Grade 1 at Norwood Park Elementary 

Join us for an information night for incoming Grade 1 FI students! 

Date: Monday, May 27th, 2024     Time: 4:30 pm – 5:30 pm 

Location: Norwood Park Elementary School, 165 Terrace Drive 

You and your child are invited to an evening of discovery and excitement as we introduce you 

to Norwood Park Elementary School’s French Immersion program. This special event is tailored 

for parents of incoming Grade One students.  

Here's what you can expect:  
 
- Meet the Staff: Get to know some of the dedicated educators and administrators who will   
guide your child's educational journey at Norwood Park.  
 
- Norwood Park School Council, Home & School, and YMCA Childcare Representatives: Learn  
about the invaluable support networks available to you and your child within our school    
community. Representatives will be on hand to answer any questions you may have.  
 
- Q&A Session: Have questions about our French Immersion program or the school in general?  
This is your chance to ask! Our knowledgeable team will be ready to provide answers and  
insights.  
 
-  Classroom Visits: Experience a sneak peek into our vibrant primary classrooms! You and your  
child will have the opportunity to explore where the magic of learning happens.  
 
- Scholastic Book Fair: We will have a broad selection of books for you to browse and/or  
purchase! 
 
Don't miss out on this fantastic opportunity to connect, learn, and envision the exciting 
educational journey awaiting your child at Norwood Park Elementary School! 
 
Please RSVP to Norwood Park:  https://forms.office.com/r/6Efcj4t7su  by May 17th.  
  
We can’t wait to welcome you and your family on May 27th! 
Norwood Park Elementary School Team 

https://forms.office.com/r/6Efcj4t7su

